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[Glendale Heights, Illinois] On Sunday, February 6, 2022 at 8:26 p.m., Glendale Heights police 
officers responded to a traffic crash near the intersection of Glen Ellyn Rd. and Mitchell Rd 
involving a vehicle versus pedestrian.  The pedestrian was pronounced dead on scene. 
 
DuPage MERIT MCRT (Major Crash Reconstruction Team) responded to the accident scene and 
performed reconstruction duties.  Glen Ellyn Rd. was closed down until approximately 11:47 p.m. 
 
This investigation is ongoing and the cause of the crash has not yet been determined.  If anyone has 
any information about this incident, please call the Glendale Heights Police Department at (630) 260-
6070. 
 
David Baley 
Deputy Chief of Operations. 

Our Mission 
"Working in partnership with our community to maintain safe and secure neighborhoods, reduce crime, and improve the quality of life for our citizens 

through ethical, courteous and professional police service." 


